Boise White Paper Holdings, L.L.C.
Wallula Mill

PO Box 500 (99363-0500)
31831 West Highway 12 Wallula, WA 99363 BOISE

509/545-33260 Fax: 509/545-3338

Destry Henderson
Communications Manager

October 25, 2010

Commissioner Patrick J. Oshie

Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250 A4
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Commissioner Oshie:

This letter is to clarify some comments made by one of our employees attending the
public meeting regarding PacifiCorp’s rate increase request (docket number: UE-
100749).

Jerry Arnold said in his statement PacifiCorp’s proposed increase would increase Boise
Inc’'s Wallula pulp and paper mill's monthly power bill $4.5 million. He misspoke; the
proposed 21% increase would increase Boise Inc’'s Wallula pulp and paper mill
approximately $4.5 million per year to a total of approximately $25 million per year.

Sincerely,
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Destry Henderson
Communications Manager



